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Mr President,
Ukraine warmly welcomes Minister of Foreign Affairs of
the Kingdom of Bahrain Dr. Abdullatif bin Rashid Al Zayani to
the Human Rights Council, thanks the delegation of Bahrain for the presentation of its national report and positively notes its efforts to implement recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle. 
In particular we welcome the achievements in strengthening
the infrastructure for a preventive and protective human rights system and adoption of the comprehensive National Human Rights Plan for 2022–2026. We commend the achieved success in the areas of health and nutrition.
We encourage Bahrain to continue with further progress in other important areas and RECOMMEND 
joining, ratifying and ensuring effective implementation of main international human rights-related instruments in line with the country’s international human rights commitments.
We wish Bahrain a successful Universal Periodic Review.
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I thank you.
